
Dear Chair RIchardson and committee members,


My name is Toni Malone and I am a resident of Maplewood, MN.


I am writing to you to thank you for your support for Senate File 1210 in support of recovery 
education for students who have disabilities.	 


Our school district made a moderate attempt to work with our student who has a disability, but 
despite that effort, distance learning did not work for us. 


In order to make up for what was lost we would need compensatory hours for skills lost AND 
hours to experience community integration.


Thank you for your leadership, and your support of House File 965/Senate File 1210.


Sincerely,


Toni Malone, constituent

Senate District 53


